
         Warsaw, December 11th, 2024 
Current Report No. 24/2024 
 
Subject:  

Analysis of the situation on one of the game projects 
 
Legal basis:  

Article 17.1 of MAR – Inside information 

 
Text of the report:  

The Management Board of 11 bit studios S.A. (the “Company”) informs that it has started a 

detailed analysis of the situation regarding one of its game projects, which may result in the 

need to write off unfinished development work, the book value of which amounted to PLN 

48,432,077.90 as of 30 September 2024. 

The Company cautions that in the event of the need to make a possible write-off, its final 

value will be known and published only after a review of the assets created in connection 

with the project. 

The company will inform immediately about the decisions taken. 

For the Company: 

 

Przemysław Marszał, President of the Management Board   

Grzegorz Miechowski, Member of the Management Board 

 

 


